
 
 

OFFICE SPACE REQUIRED 
 

The Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority (OGRA) intends to open its regional 

office in Quetta for which office space of approx. 800~1200 sq. ft in a 

commercial area preferably in an office building centrally maintained 

with adequate parking facility etc. in vicinity Quetta Cantt, Samungli 

Road, Airport Road, Zargoon Road or Jinnah Road. Interested parties/ 

Individuals may send their sealed bids with all term & conditions and full 

detail of location, covered area, number of rooms and rent demanded per 

month etc. at following address. The sealed bids will be received on March 

2, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. and will be opened on the same date at 11:30 a.m. by 

the OGRA Bid Opening Committee.  
 

Deputy Executive Director (Admn) 
Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority (OGRA) 

Plot No.54-B, Fazal-e-Haq Road, Blue Area, Islamabad. Ph # 051-9244373 


